BULLETIN OF THE BURMA STUDIES GROUP

SPECIAL ISSUE NO.52

Association for Asian Studies Southeast Asia Council February 1994

Juliane Schober, Editor

Burma Studies Colloquium at Northern Illinois University Friday, October 7 (eve.) through Sunday, October 10 (noon)

Looking ahead to the bi-annual colloquium to be held Oct. 7 to 10 at NIU, this special issue of the Bulletin seeks to alert you to

A CALL FOR ABSTRACTS FOR PAPERS AND PRESENTATIONS Please submit abstract by March 10, 1994

Please post and bring to the attention of interested individuals

Please use the form provided below to submit a brief abstract of your paper or presentation, indicating also your needs for audio-visual equipment. The Program Committee, consisting at this preliminary stage of Maureen Aung Thwin (chair), Kris Lehman, Sarah Bekker, and possibly other BSG members, wants to start the process of planning for the Colloquium early. It is hoped that a sufficient number of panelists/presenters will respond to enable us to discuss a preliminary program at the AAS meetings in Boston.

There is no special theme for the colloquium. Instead, we wish to solicit papers and other presentations that deal with a wide variety of topics in the scholarship of Burma, including tribal areas. As always, there will also be a number of presentations of more general interest. We also want to encourage foreign scholars to submit their abstracts and participate in this year's colloquium.

name: address:	<pre>phone numbers: evenings: day time:</pre>
univ. or college, if applicable:	
Title of Presentation:	
Brief abstract or summary (about 100 - 15	50 words):
Will you require audio-visual equipment? If yes, what kind(s)? Please list.	YesNo

Please return by March 10 to:

The 1994 BSG Colloquium Program Committee c/o The Center for Burma Studies Adams Hall 410
Northern Illinois University
DeKalb IL 60115